
 

The adult working with your child will stay with them and take them to our First Aid Isolation Room, 
ensuring that the child or adult does not come into close contact with anyone else as they move 

through school. 
 

Once in the isolation room, the member of staff will notify 
the office via telephone.   

The adult supporting will put on PPE as soon as possible in 
order to protect themselves. Our PPE is stored just outside the 

isolation room. 

The member of staff supporting your child will 
take your child’s temperature and monitor 

their symptoms for a short while.  

The office will notify the Head of 
School who will notify the Executive 

Head. 

If the symptoms persist, school will make contact with home and ask that you collect your 
child immediately. You will be directed to your nearest testing centre and asked to update 

school as soon as you have your test results. 
 

Once your child has been collected, a cleaner will clean the First Aid Isolation Room, and any 
PPE will be disposed of in a bin bag, which will be tied closed and put in the appropriate bin. 

What to do if a child or adult displays Coronavirus symptoms in school. 

If an adult working with or near your child 
identifies your child is displaying coronavirus 

symptoms, we will follow procedures as 
directed by government guidance.  

  
 

If you or someone in your house has 
coronavirus symptoms or has tested 
positive, you must self-isolate for 14 

days.  

Where there is a positive case, the school will contact West Yorkshire Health Protection 
Team. They will issue the school with next steps, which may including closing a class or 
bubble. The school will then take action to contact the parents of children who may be 

affected. 


